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Comments: Dear Lolo NF plan revision team:

As a Avid snowmobiler, myself and my family/friends travel to the Lolo NF at Least a few times a year for its one
of a kind snowmobile riding opportunities. In Reviewing the maps, i'm seeing areas that have been accessed by
snowmobilers for many years with no negative impacts, now showing closed. The maps are Vague and
unacceptable. It is not possible for the Forest Service to proceed to a Draft environmental impact statement
without accurate mapping available for the public. I'm hearing about a large increase in proposed Non motorized
areas which is not acceptable, and is an overreach of government. The Forest service has a mandate of Multiple
use that needs to be followed. Of course we want snowmobile access to the Great burn area and many others,
but the lack of accurate mapping is making it difficult to accurately identify the areas. | was not able to locate a
corresponding polygon map. Please make sure my comments are on the record before the deadline and that i
am established with standing for continued involvement in this project.

Sincerely,

Ryan



